
 

 

Dear Patron, 
 

The Gridley Titans Youth Football & Cheer organization is a non-profit organization that supports, 
encourages, and enables the youth athletes in our community to enjoy the sport of tackle football and 
Cheerleading. We are committed to providing quality coaching and support that promotes teamwork, builds 
player self-esteem, and increases knowledge and skill in a safe and positive environment. 

Gridley Youth Football and Cheer would like to humbly appeal to your generosity and asks you consider the 
opportunity to support our organization through sponsorship of our involved children. These kids are your 
neighbors and relatives. Soon they will be community members and the core of our socioeconomic structure. 
We (you and I) are responsible for building their character and establishing values in our youth that will lead 
to their success, which will in turn enhance our quality of life. They are future business owners, employees, 
politicians, parents, and community advocates. Please consider the impact we can make on our community 
by supporting activities in our area that promote, instill, and develop necessary habits and ideas in our next 
generation. Your generosity can change a life for the better. It can help a child to participate even though 
financially they may not be able to afford it. We will teach these youngsters the importance of sound decision 
making, timeliness, endurance, and competition. This program is a great vehicle for these children to 
experience life outside the home in a controlled and safe environment. I believe it will also be a lot of fun if 
they see it through to the end! 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Yolie Davis, President of GYFC or Jacklyn Hospers, 
Treasurer of GYFC email at GridleyTitans@yahoo.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gridley Youth Football and Cheer Board of Directors 

To become a football sponsor $400.00 
To become a cheer sponsor $500.00 

This sponsorship will cover the cost of registration for 1 child. The cost is for equipment, facilities, insurance,              
and other administrative costs associated with the activities that are necessary to operate this program. 

Sponsorship donations of any amount are accepted. 

Please provide the child’s name that you wish to sponsor on the bottom of this letter, otherwise it will be 
used in a random pool to support registration for a child in need. Make all checks payable to GYFC. 

 

 

Child Name to be sponsored Business Name Sponsoring 
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